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MOTION FOR CONFIDENTIAL TREATMENT 

 
 

On May 5, 2021, the Iowa Utilities Board (Board) ordered that Encartele, 

Inc.(“Encartele”) submissions dated April 9 and April 29, 2021 providing responses to the 

Board’s inquiry were insufficient, leaving it unclear as to how Encartele’s third-party 

transaction fee is calculated.  

In response to this inquiry and in accordance with 199 IAC 1.9(6), Encartele is filing 

confidential materials, specifically financial data supporting the calculation of said third-

party transaction fee. Additionally, filed information includes the name of a vendor used 

by Encartele’s. As a privately held company, this information is deemed by Encartele as 

confidential and proprietary. This information is only used on a need-to-know basis. 

Encartele confirms that release of this information would give advantage to 

competitors and serves no public purpose, pursuant to the requirements of Iowa Code § 

22.7(3) and (6). The material subject to this request has been marked as "Confidential," 

in conspicuous and numerous locations upon the material submitted herein. 

 
Encartele respectfully requests that the Board consider and treat the described 

material as both confidential and proprietary.  
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Respectfully submitted this 17th day of May 2021.  

By: /s/ Scott Moreland 
 
President 
Encartele, Inc. 
8210 S. 109 Street 
LaVista, NE 68128 
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